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Hello Friends!  

Here it is, my last newsletter.  If I singled out each person I wish to thank for their help and support the past 
three years instead of reading a newsletter you would be reading a chapter from a novel!  So, I will keep this 
short and sweet… 

I’ve loved the honor of being the President of Our Ladies’ Sodality. We have quite a history and I honestly feel 
blessed to be a part of it. I look forward to continuing being a part of this organization and I can’t wait to see 
what direction the new board members take us! 

Again, I thank you all from the bottom of my heart! 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Bucher 

Heavenly Father, thank you.  I dwell upon the goodness in my life. Thank you.  I cherish in my heart Your gift to 
me.  Thank you.  I notice the blessings of life, breath, loving and sharing.  I am so very grateful.  Thank you, Lord. 
 
This June we begin a new year in our Sodality, our 71st year in existence.  On behalf of all the 
membership, I would like to thank our outgoing President, Brenda Bucher, on the fantastic job she has 
done these past 3 years. Brenda has seen us through Covid, keeping us all safe, and she has also 
brought us through the requested changes that affected our budget.  She had some hard decisions to 
bring before the Board, but we made it!  Thank you, Brenda.     
 

Our next general meeting is Wednesday, June 8, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
This month is Installation of Officers.  Our refreshments will be P’sghetti’s salad, sandwich, spaghetti, 
mostaccioli, garlic bread and cake for you sweet tooth.        Debbie Gartner, Hospitality Chairman 
 
A sympathy card was sent to Toni Saputo on the death of her mother, Ann.  A thank-you letter was 
received from Our Lady’s Inn for the baby items and money donations the Sodalists gave at our April 
Showers event at our April meeting.  Thanks to all the Sodalists’ generosity.  Please keep all our 
sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.     Therese DeMoor   Welfare 
 
Don’t forget our Quarter Auction on Friday, June 3.  Doors open at 6:30 pm with the auction beginning 
at 7:00 p.m.  “ALL IN” paddles are $20.00 (you don’t put a quarter in every time to bid) or $5.00 for 
one paddle (you do have to put a quarter in every time you want to bid).  There will be vendors to shop 
and one 50/50.  Water, tea, and lemonade will be provided.    Mary Graf, Chairman 
 
Brenda Bucher                                 Fr. Aaron Nord                                         Dolores Taylor 
    President                                               Pastor                                       Corresponding Secretary   



 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
June 3        Quarter Auction, 7:00 p.m. Fr. Keaney Center 
 
June 8        General meeting in Fr. Keaney Center at 7:00 p.m.  Installation of officers 
 
June 16       St. Patrick’s Casseroles due, 9:00 a.m. Fr. Keaney Center 
 
June 23 Game Day returning on 4th Thursday of each month, 1 – 4 p.m. Rectory 

basement 
 
June 27       Board Meeting, 7:00 pm RMR 
 
Every Tuesday       Mother of Perpetual Help Devotions and Rosary 6:30 p.m. IHM Chapel 
 
Every Thursday Eucharistic Adoration from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. at IHM; Sacrament of 

Reconciliation available 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE:      June 25, 2022 – Parish Potluck, 5:30 pm to 9:30 pm IHM 
 
If you would like to receive your newsletter by email or if you have a change of address, please contact 
me at 314-620-7908 or at taylordol1969@gmail.com.   
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